Great Cocky
Count
WORKSHOP

Join us in Waroona for an
evening full of information
about our iconic Black
Cockatoos.

" Presentations from Birdlife Australia
will cover identifying the biology
and behaviour of the 3 local Black

Cockatoo species.

Thursday
27 February 2025
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5.30pm - 7.30pm
light supper provided

Australian Government

You will also receive instructions

and get a chance to practice
counting Black Cockatoos as they
fly over-head, so you’ll be ready to
participate in the 2025 Great Cocky
Count census night, if you choose to!

A light supper will be provided.

Please register by 24th February

For all queries please email
hotham\-wilIiams@peel-harvey.org.au

Waroona Golf Club

Hill Street, Waroona
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This project is funded by the Australian Government Natural Heritage Trust and delivered by PHCC, a member of the Commonwealth Regional Delive
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